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Member Churches: 

Anglican Church 

(NSW Dioceses)  

 

Antiochian Ortho-

dox Church 

  

Armenian Apostolic 

Church 

 

Assyrian Church of 

the East  

 

Bruderhof Australia 

 

Church of South 

India 

 

Congregational 

Federation of 

NSW 

 

Coptic Orthodox 

Church 

 

Ethiopian Orthodox 
Tewahdo Church 

 

Greek Orthodox 
Church 

 

Indian Orthodox 
Church 

 

Lutheran Church of 
Australia (NSW 
District) 

 

Mar Thoma Church 

 

Religious Society of 
Friends  

 

Roman Catholic 
Church (Dioceses 
of Bathurst, Par-
ramatta, and 
Wagga Wagga) 

 

Syrian Orthodox 
Church 

 

The Salvation Army 

 

Uniting Church 

(NSW/ACT Syn-

od)  

Associated with the 

 National Council 

of Churches in 

Australia 

The NSW Ecumenical Council 
cordially invites you to join us for 

Prayers for Peace 
    at the mid-point in Lent 

 
Venue: St Demiana & St Athanasius Coptic Orthodox Church  
 
Date: Monday 24 March 2022  
 
Address: 119 Highclere Ave, PUNCHBOWL NSW 2196 
 
Time: 7.30pm to 8.30pm followed by a light supper  
 
Speakers:   
Representative from the Ethiopian Orthodox Church (Tigray)  
Representative Ukraine Catholic Church  
General Secretary of National Council of Churches in Australia, Ms. Liz Stone  

 
The event will be Live Streamed:  
Via Zoom:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82391046151  

Meeting ID: 823 9104 6151  

 
An Ecumenical event praying for peace in the world 

 
Bible Readings, Prayers, Reflections for  Peace 

 
For further information:  
The Very Reverend Father Dr Shenouda Mansour,  
General Secretary of the NSW Ecumenical Council  

 
Phone 0418 713 733 Email: smansour@nswec.org.au   
 

“Blessed are the peace makers,  
for they shall be called sons of  God” 

(Matthew 5:9) 

Please come and bring a friend 
RSVP:  

Click Here 
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